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We were delighted to be able to commence our COVID vaccinations here at Woodstock Residential Care Home on Saturday

16 January, when our staff worked hard to ensure the smooth running of proceedings to make sure everyone got their jab

successfully.

Our Manager Nicola was very pleased with how the day ran and thanked our staff team for making sure everything was so well

organised.

She presented staff with Prosecco and chocolates as a thank you for all their hard work.
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Nicola and Paula's thank you note

 

 


